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August 28, 2001 

Dear Sir, 

 

There is any chance that a Nigerian prince who came to live for good in Porto Alegre, a 

southern Brazil’s city, in the early years of 1990's or the late years of 19th Century, even receiving a 

pension through the local branch of London Bank, would be the Oba Ovonramwen? 

I have the story of that Nigerian, and even his picture. If you may have any interest in further 

information, please answer back to my e-mail joseluiz@logic.com.br 

 

Sincerely 

 

Jose Luiz P. Da Costa  


